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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

As this year draws to an end I would like to take the time to thank all of you for your support. It has been a tough year in the Fire Service. From the flood to the things you do every day to serve the people of Nashville I have seen some magnificent things.  You all have gone far beyond your call of duty. It makes me very proud to be associated with you. 

The new year brings great opportunities for me. Jim Harbin is retiring after his many years of service in the insurance field and I will be trying to fill his shoes. So in addition to advising you on all matters financial I will be your go to guy for any and all questions and assistance on your Union Insurance. My plans are to visit every member during the coming weeks. It will be a great time for me to verify your coverage and especially you beneficiary.  One of the best parts of my job is just spending time with all of you. So I look forward to seeing you all soon.

If you are retiring or planning on retiring in the future I would appreciate the chance to sit down and assist you in anyway. There is no charge for any assistance I can give you . It is not necessary for you to actually use my service for investment advice to get help. It is my pleasure to help in anyway. Most people have a great deal of questions before they retire. If I don't know the answer I will surely get it for you. 

I will close wishing all a Merry Christmas and a happy safe New Year.

With warmest Regards, 

Mattie Mayo 

Contact Information, Email matmayo@bellsouth.net, Cell 615 516-6668, Office 615 345-0235 


